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A very friendly reminder to our parents and visitors: Our 
building's doors are locked during the school day. When buzzed 
in, be sure you report to the office and let the office staff assist 
you with your needs. This helps us manage who enters our 
buildings and coordinate less disruption to the classrooms. 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 


